Dear Parents,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you and your children to a new year of Spanish class.
It is an honor to serve you at Gesu School. I have worked at various Catholic schools in Northeast Ohio 
and am very excited to learn the Gesu way from all of you. 

	I am excited to help your children excel with their Spanish education and bring over 20 years of 
relevant professional experience working with both the private and public sectors in areas including 
Spanish translation, interpretation, writing and education. I am a native English speaker having the same 
[bookmark: _GoBack]vantage point to Spanish education as your children. I have a Bachelor’s Degree in Spanish Literature 
and lived abroad in Cochabamba, Bolivia. 

I truly believe in the importance of children learning a second language; specifically Spanish, as it 
is the second most spoken language in the U.S. and third in the world. As a society, we can better 
prepare our children for tomorrow to become more competitive, well rounded and successful adults 
with an effective and positive introduction to Spanish- this is my task!

I look forward to what I know will be the beginning of a life-long love of learning And speaking Spanish! Please feel free to reach out to me at any time via e-mail lwalsh@gesu.com

Calidos Saludos,


Lindsey M. Walsh
